To: Al2chelmsfordA120
Subject: Issue Specific Hearing 1 - Post Hearing Submission in Writing
Date: 01 March 2023 14:07:02

Dear Rammiel
Thank you to your colleagues / you good self for organising the following event so wonderfully
well:

Issue Specific Hearing 1 for the A12 Chelmsford to A120 Widening, 28" February and 1°
March 2023.

| am Heritage Warden for Hatfield Peverel Parish Council.

However, | attended the hearings as an independent observer.

| did not formally represent Hatfield Peverel Parish Council.

| am not registered as an interested party.

| wish to submit in writing (if | may) the following matter:

Leaving Hatfield Peverel along The Street / B1137 and proceeding towards Boreham lie a cluster
of properties that are of historic interest:

Post Office Stores / Stores Cottages (Grade 1)

Vinehurst (Grade 1)

Hill House (Grade Il)

The William B Restaurant (Grade 11*)

12-14 The Street (Grade Il)

Hatfield Place (Grade II*)

Crix House (Grade Il) along with its garden, wall and lodge house

Milepost 34 (non-designated heritage asset), set flush against Crix wall.

| personally value the contribution these dwellings (and structure) make to understanding
Hatfield Peverel’s built historic environment.

Thank you for allowing me to attend the Issue Specific Hearing 1.

| really appreciate your efforts on my behalf.

Kind regards

Margaret

Margaret Freeman





